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3rd November 2020
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may already know, Monday 9th November is the start of this year’s BBC Children in Need Appeal Week. We are excited to do our bit to raise money for this amazing charity and hope that you will support us as you always do. 
 
On Friday 13th November we will hold a non-uniform day and ask for a £1 donation towards this important cause. We are going to keep the dress code open to interpretation as we know it will be more difficult to get to the shops for specific items of clothing at this time. The children can dress as casually or as crazily as they choose! 
 
Thank you for your continued support.
 
Regards, 
 
Miss Barrow 

